
TWELFTH MEETING OF THE MIRFIELD NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 
GROUP AT THE OLD COLONIAL DUNBOTTLE LANE MIRFIELD 22ND 
MAY 2018 @ 19:30 HOURS 
 

PRESENT 

Christine Sykes (Note Taker & stand-in Facilitator), Philip Tolson, and Cheryl Tyler.  Steve Benson 

joined later.    

APOLOGIES Martyn Bolt (after arrival at the meeting); and Leslie Peers 

 

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

Cheryl Tyler Chairman of Save Mirfield 

Christine Sykes Secretary of Save Mirfield 

 

NOTES FROM MEETING HELD 16th April 2018  

These had been circulated on-line and no disagreements had arisen 

 

GDPR 

The new standards introduced by the European data protection law known as the General Data Protection 

Regulation (GDPR) comes into effect on 25th May 2018.  We need to confirm agreement to Mirfield 

Neighbourhood Plan holding personal information. 

Action Point 

Christine Sykes to send out an e-mail requesting a reply ASAP. 

 

PROJECT TEAM  

Christine Sykes will prepare a table showing the details of the team for inclusion in the Plan  

 

POLICIES 

In view of the small numbers and the absence of the facilitator it was agreed that research would be 

undertaken as follows in preparation for the writing of policies  

• SUDS Drainage by Steve Benson once the Balderstone Planning Application has been dealt with 

• Renewables by Steve Benson once the Balderstone Planning Application has been dealt with 

• Coal Workings by Steve Benson once the Balderstone Planning Application has been dealt with 

• Landscape & Wildlife by Phil Tolson 

• Highways by Cheryl Tyler 

• Railway Station by Christine Sykes 

    

AOB 

• Cheryl Tyler to contact Jenny Unsworth her colleague in CoVop, who has just completed a 

Neighbourhood Plan, to ask her if she will attend a meeting in order to advise us.  The next 

meeting after our meeting at Kirklees Council should therefore be at her convenience.  

• Steve Benson recommended that the notes of meetings should be published on the Mirfield Town 

Council Website; and details be advised to the Press.  Christine Sykes pointed out that she sent 

the notes to MTC.  Phil Tolson said that greater visibility to the public of the Neighbourhood Plan 

was needed; & the Town Council should devise a plan to ensure there was adequate publicity. 

• Steve Benson suggested that a survey be conducted amongst the Town’s Estate Agents in order to 

discover projected house sales for the next 10 years.  

Next Meeting:  

29th June at Kirklees Council Planning Department (time to be notified)  


